
Roebuck, Caleb 

From: Natalie c <mal|ard1843@gmail.com> 

Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2019 11:42 AM 
To: ENR 
Subject: 

’ 

LD 1287 

Dear Members of The Committee on Natural Resources: 

Please support our Penobscot River and Bay and all marine life by supporting LD 1287. 

Sincerely, 

Natalie Charles 

Belfast 
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